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Summary of Proceedings: 

  Approved agenda. 

  Approved minutes of January 29, 2003. 

  Approved procedural changes for Instructional Improvement and Faculty Development 
Committee. 

  Received report on budget reductions. 

  Proceedings 



Chairman Johnson called the meeting to order at 3 p.m. 

Dr. Zagumny moved to approve the agenda of February 26, 2003, as distributed.  Dr. 
Terneus seconded.  Motion PASSED. 

Motion to approve the minutes of January 29, 2003, was made by Dr. Zagumny and 
seconded by Dr. Bell.  Minutes were APPROVED as distributed. 

A motion to approve the proposed revisions in procedures for the Instructional 
Improvement and Faculty Development Committee was made by Dr. Cho and seconded 
by Dr. Zagumny.  The motion was PASSED. 

President Bell gave a brief report on the status of the impending budget reductions.  The 
TBR has given a directive to be more guarded with press release information and 
announcements until final recommendations have been approved by the TBR. 

Motion by Dr. Zagumny, seconded by Dr. Terneus to adjourn.  The meeting 


